
July 31, 2018 

Bank of Japan 

Financial Markets Department 

 

Correction to “Schedules of Outright Purchases of CP and Corporate Bonds” 

 

The Bank of Japan has corrected the auction amount for Outright Purchase of 

Corporate Bonds scheduled on September 14, 2018 as follows. 

 

Incorrect amount Correct amount 

About 1,000 billion yen About 100 billion yen 

 

Inquiries: post.fmd7@boj.or.jp 


